
MINUTES OF MEETING OF FEB 10, 1995  
 
MEETING CONVENED AT 8:30 PM. COMMANDER LEO MILHAM PRESIDING.  
THIRTY ONE MEMBERS PRESENT. ROLL CALL, ABSENT NICK MASCARILLIO AND PAT MESERINDINO.  
 
MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING ACCEPTED AS READ.  
 
COMMITTE_E REPORTS  
 
MEMBERSHIP-CHARLIE FONTANA REPORTED THAT AS OF TONIGHT, WE HAVE 243 PAID MEMBERS. CHARLIE ALSO 
THANKED THE MEMBERS FOR THE FRUIT BASKETS AND THE TELEPHONE CALLS.  
 
HOUSE- COMMANDER MILHAM THANKED RICHIE REICHART, GENE RAMERIZ, JERRY QUINN,WILLIE BONELLI FOR 
ASSISTING IN PUTTING THE BAR INTO THE KITCHEN AREA. HE INFORMED THE MEMBERS THAT WE  
NOW HAVE A COFFEE MACHINE AND SODA MACHINE HOOKED UP. COFFEE AND SODA WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR ALL 
MEMBERS USING THE POST. PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU KNOW HOW TO OPERATE THE EQUIPMENT.  
 
DUE TO THE INSTALLATION OF THIS EQUIPMENT, IT IS NECESSARY TO REVISE THE PAYMENT POLICY WITH REGARD TO 
RENTALS BY POST MEMBERS. RENTAL BY MEMBERS WILL NOW BE REQUIRED TO HAVE A BARTENDER AT THE COST OF 
$50. HOWEVER THIS ADDITION WILL NOW INCLUDE UNLIMITED ICE, COFFEE, MILK AND SODA. THIS IS A SAVING  
OF $125 FROM THE PRICE OF NON-MEMBERS. POST MEMBERS WILL BE ALLOWED TO RECEIVE THIS REDUCTION ONLY 
ONCE DURING A 12 MONTH PERIOD.  
 
POST ACTIVITIES-RICHIE REICHART REPORTED THAT THE POST WILL BE HAVING A ST. PATRICK'S DAY DANCE AGAIN THIS 
YEAR. THE DATE FOR THE AFFAIR IS MARCH 18. 1995 STARTING AT 7PM AND THE PRICE IS $20 PER PERSON. SINCE 
CHARLIE AND SAL ARE PLANNING TO BE AWAY, HE ASKED THAT THIS INFORMATION BE GIVEN TO THE  
MEMBERS OF THE GREAT KILLS FRIENDSHIP CLUB.  
 
INTERFAITH BREAKFAST- GENE RAMERIZ REPORTED THAT WE WILL HAVE TEN MEMBER ATTAENDING THE INTERFAITH 
BREAKFAST AT THE STAATEN ON SUNDAY FEB. 19.1995. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
SINCE WE NO LONGER COLLECT MONEY FOR REFRESHMENTS, A MOTION WAS MADE THAT A 50-50 DRAWING BE HELD 
AT EACH MEETING. THE MONEYS COLLECTED WILL BE ACCOUNTED FOR SEPERATELY FROM POST FUNDS AND USED 
STRICTLY FOR SPECIAL ACTIVITIES. MOTION SECONDED AND PASSED.  
 
COMMANDER LEO MILHAM REPORTED THAT POST WILL SPONSOR A BLOOD DRIVE WITH ASSISTANCE OF THE RED 
CROSS. HE HOPES TO GET OTHER POST INVOLED AS WELL AS THE COMMUNITY. THE TENTATIVE DATE FOR THE DRIVE IS 
SATURDAY, APRIL 1, AT THE POST.  
 
THE FIRST 50-50 RAFFLE RESULTED IN A COLLECTION OF $36 WITH $18 GOING TO THE WINNER.  
 
MEETING ADJOURNED A 9:35 PM.  
 
REPECTFULLY SUBMITTED,  
FERDIE SALVATORE  
ADJUTANT  
 


